LEAVE A LEGACY

Military Honor Plaza

The St. Augustine Lighthouse & Maritime
Museum is proud to announce the opening
of the Military Honor Plaza. The plaza will

feature commemorative bricks to honor
members of the nation’s armed forces.

Pre-order a commemorative brick in
time for Veterans Day!

During World War 11, the St. Augustine Light Station served as a United States Coast
Guard station. Housed in the former Coast Guard Barracks built in 1941, "The
Guardians of the First Coast: Building Readiness for World War II" exhibit highlights
the history of northeast Florida in the early years of World War II.




To commemorate Veterans Day, the Musuem will host a ceremony to mark
the opening of the Military Honor Plaza on Friday, November 10th, 2023
at 10:00 am. We invite you to purchase a commemorative brick now so that
it can be in place for the Veterans Day ceremony. The deadline to purchase
your brick prior to the November event is

Friday, September 8, 2023, by 5:00 PM.

Questions or Additional Information:
For more information, please contact Karen Moore at
kmoore@staugustinelighthouse.org or by phone at 904.829.0745 ext. 245.

Pre-order
Commemorative Brick - $300

Each brick features 3 lines of 20 characters.
We suggest that the brick include the
individual's name, rank and branch of service.
Includes a certificate suitable for framing.

We reserve the right to approve any text.

Purchaser’s Name:

Street Address:

City: State: Zip Code:

Phone: Email:

Optional: Gift Recipient's Name:

Recipient’s Address:

City: State: Zip Code:

Phone: Email:

Brick Message (3 lines available at 20 characters per line including spaces):
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